
 

Effective Dec. 20, 2024, 
Steven Bauer, MD,  

is no longer 
providing care at WellMed. 

 
Patients may continue care at 
WellMed at General McMullen 

443 Castroville Rd. 
San Antonio, TX 78204 
Phone: 1-210-434-1400 

 
For questions or copies  
of medical records call: 

1- 726-268-7700 
 
 
 


